
 

 

 

To our business partners:          March 25, 2011 
 
 
 

Announcement of the resumption of 
operations in Citizen Electronics Funehiki 

 
 
We would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to victims of the “Tohoku – Pacific Ocean 
Earthquake” that occurred in Japan on March 11, 2011.    
 
The operation of Citizen Electronics Funehiki Co., Ltd. (District: Funehiki-cho, Tamura-shi, 
Fukushima-ken), one of our production sites, had been suspended since March 15. 
 
This time, we would like to announce that they resumed operations on March 22. 
 
  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Yoshihiro Gohta 
President 
Citizen Electronics Co., Ltd. 

 
 


